
Dear Members 
Waheguru ji ka Khalsa 
Waheguru ji ki Fateh 
 
I hope you and your families are all well and safe. May Waheguru bless everyone with good health. 
 
I am sending some GSC correspondence regarding the barbaric murder of Sikhs in Afghanistan for 
your information. My grateful thanks to those GSC  members and supporters who have been working 
day and night to speak up for the plight of Sikhs.  
 
My grateful thanks to GSC members : S Paramjit Singh Bedi, S Harsaran Singh, S Amanjeet Singh 
and supporters Prof. Jagmohan Singh, Randeep Singh. They all have been busy talking to the people 
in Kabul, writing, guiding  and keeping me informed. I would very much like to thank S Jagir Singh of 
Bahrain for their press releases.  
 
There is still a lot to do! Unfortunately, due to Coronavirus, everything is locked down and difficult to 
get hold officials to get the 600 Sikhs in Afghanistan to a safer place. The threat of ISIS is still very 
much there.  
 
I would very much like to thank all the members who have been phoning, texting and messaging me 
to ask about Indarjit’s and my health. I do appreciate your best wishes.  
 
Warm regards 
Lady Singh 

 


